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UPDATED SUD FEE SCHEDULE 
 

JULY 1, 2016 
 
 

The Department has made updates to the previously posted SUD fee 
schedule and is attached to this Provider Alert.  The updated fee schedule 
is effective as of 7/1/2016.  The fee schedule attached here is the final 
version of the SUD fee schedule that goes into effect today.  
 
The update to the Beacon website posting will be made as soon as 
possible but in the interim, providers should refer to the attached SUD fee 
schedule. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


